Recycling Committee Vacancies & Status of Committee
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Email Received From Bob Malley

1/12/2017

Dear Debra, 

It's my understanding that the Appointments Committee is meeting next Wednesday to discuss the two vacancies on the Recycling Committee. As part of that discussion, the number of seats desired on that Committee may be also be part of that conversation. 

The Recycling Committee has provided incredible value to the town's recycling program over the years. I have consistently attributed the sustained success of our program to their suggestions, efforts and outreach over the years on my behalf. Their formation back in 1991 sent a message that the town was committed to creating (and sustaining) a successful recycling program. They currently have 5 members but I think it would be beneficial to fill the two remaining vacancies. Having 7 members would would spread the workload, provide more input and help with an occasional absence. 

Pleas feel free to convey my thoughts to the Appointments Committee. 

Regards, 

Bob 

Robert C. Malley
Director of Public Works
Town of Cape Elizabeth
799-4151
